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Comments: The current safety we use is totally in the clear under the Wilderness Act. We've been smartly using

these anchors for over fifty years, helping us to maintain the wild spirit of our climbs while staying safe.

 

This is a worthless waste of taxpayer's time to implement anything of the sort. The bureaucracy alone around this

will do way more harm than good. 


